BARKSDALE INSIGHTS

FEB 2 2 2



Feb 1st-10th: Show Us Your Valentine Contest

Feb 2nd: Groundhog Day

Feb 4th-20th: Winter Olympics

Feb 7th: Super Bowl

Feb 9th-16th: Children's Valentine Card Contest

Feb 10th: Facebook Bingo

Feb 18th-24th: Pet of the Month

Feb 21st: Offices Closed (President's Day)

Feb 22nd-28th: Operation Hunt Cares

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT CHRIS KOPF MAINTENANCE DIRECTOR Chris is retired USAF and is honored to be in a position to give back to the military community!

Our CEO's Message



As we head into February, I want to share with you an important opportunity for those looking to attend secondary schooling at a 2-year, 4-year, or technical school program. This year we will be awarding 18 scholarships totaling \$50,000. Those eligible include any active service member or their dependents.

This is open to any branch of our armed forces and you do not need to be a Hunt Military Communities resident. All scholarship applications must be lled out online at: https://

learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship. The deadline to submit a nomination is February 22, 2022, at 3 pm CST, or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes first. Even if you do not have a need this year, we invite you to share this opportunity with someone who qualifies. This is one of many charitable endeavors Hunt Military Communities is actively pursuing. We have supported several of the top rated charities that serve our active duty & military veteran populations to include career transition, homes, education, and mental health. Our support for these organizations, Tunnels to Towers, Hire Heroes USA, Travis Manion Foundation, and our Hunt Heroes Foundation Scholarships are all part of our desire to go above and beyond providing housing and property management services to our nation's heroes and their families. Thank you very much for choosing to live with HMC, and we hope you have a wonderful month!



Hunt Military Communities





MANAGEMENT TEAM

Dreamer Thorn - Community Director Chad Moon - Community Manager Shelley Dooley - Community Manager John Harrison - Community Supervisor Chris Kopf - Maintenance Director Darryl Beck - Maintenance Manager John Musgrove - QA/QC Manager Falik Webster - Warehouse Supervisor

Welcome Center (Main Base)

201 Langley Dr., Barksdale AFB, LA 71110 Monday - Friday 8:00am - 5:30pm Saturday 10:00am - 5:00pm

Community Center (Heritage/Liberty)

1001 Liberty Ave. N., Barksdale AFB, LA 71110 Monday - Friday 8:00am - 5:30pm

Phone: 318-747-2723 • Fax: 318-747-2725

24-HOUR Maintenance: 318-747-2723

www.barksdalefamilyhousing.com barksdaleleasing@huntcompanies.com Facebook: Barksdale Family Housing Resident App: Hunt Resident

February 2022





Trash Day Update:

Change in trash services!!!

Starting THURSDAY February 3rd, 2022:

Trash day will change to THURSDAYS. Trash and Bulk will be collected on both Main Base and East Side on Thursdays.

Thank you for bearing with as during our skeleton crew in January!



Upcoming Events:

02/01/22 - Show Us Your Valentine Contest

02/02/22 - Groundhog Day

02/09/22 - Children's Valentine Card Contest

02/10/22 - Facebook Bingo

02/14/22 - Valentine's Day

02/15/22 - Hunt Heroes Application Opens

02/18/22 - Pet of the Month

02/21/22- President's Day (Office Closed)



Recycling:

After Friday January 28th, there will no longer be recycling pick up at each home. We will switch our services to containers that will be in the parking lots at both Main Base and East Side offices. Please bring your PAPER ITEMS to these containers. The blue recycling bin will no longer be picked up as recycling; you may use it as an additional trash can on Thursdays. If you no longer wish to have the extra container, please let us know and we will remove it from your home.

- barksdaleleasing@huntcompanies.com

Barksdalefamilyhousing.com - 318-747-2723

February 2022





Hunt Heroes Foundation Scholarship Program



Hunt Heroes Foundation (HHF),

is now accepting applications for our HHF Scholarship Program!



\$50,000

Will be given out in scholarships to a miminum of **EIGHTEEN** Active Duty Personnel or one of their dependents!

YOU MUST APPLY ONLINE AT

learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship

DEADLINE TO SUBMIT A NOMINATION IS

3:00 pm Central Standard Time | February 22nd, 2022

or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes first.

For questions or more information please email huntheroesscholarship@scholarshipamerica.org

MHUNT

f y @ & in o & @

Facebook Fun

Did you know Barksdale Family Housing does contests all month long on our Facebook page?

Be sure to Like us on Facebook to stay informed of how to enter contest and have crafty fun! Last month we had no participants, so we couldn't give away any prizes. The Pet of the Month gets a Chewy.com gift box; Yard of the Month receive gift cards; etc.

Winter Weather Tips

The cold weather is upon us & frozen pipes could be a possibility.

Here are 9 things you can do when temps reach 32 degrees & lower to help prevent pipes from freezing in your home:

from freezing.

- Disconnect Garden Hoses
 In November, disconnect your garden hose from the
 outside hose bib and store until Spring. If they are not
 disconnected, you will risk the water freezing and pipes
 bursting in your home.
- Seven the seven
- ✓ Let Your Faucets Drip
 Open your faucets in the kitchen and bathrooms to allow the cold water to drip. This allows for the water to have a constant flow and assists with preventing pipes.
- Keep Your Garage Door Closed Keep your Garage Door completely closed when not in use during the Winter months.

- Open Cabinets
 During extended periods of below freezing temperatures, keep kitchen and bathroom cabinets open so that the warm air can reach pipes along externals that are often exposed to the most extreme temperatures.
- When Leaving for Vacation Notify the leasing office if you're going on vacation for an extended length of time.
- Leave Registers in Unused Rooms Open Any registers in unused spare rooms should be left open in order to keep the room warm and prevent interior water lines from freezing.
- o Not Warm Up Your Vehicle Inside Your Garage This can create high levels of carbon monoxide in your garage and your home.
- Remove Heater Obstructions Make sure heat registers or baseboard heaters are not obstructed.

In the event you have frozen pipes or pipes that have burst, call in an Emergency Work Order immediately As a reminder, never use your stove or oven to heat your home

Portable Heater Fire Safety



Follow these portable heater tips to help prevent winter fires and to stay safe this winter season.

Place space heaters on a solid, flat surface. Keep them at least three feet from things that can burn.

